Amy Ow

From: Dave Michaels <dm94402@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, April 17, 2022 9:18 PM

To: Steve Monowitz; Dave Pine; Camille Leung; Amy Ow
Subject: Highland Public Record Missing after January

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Dear Staff and Supervisor Pine:

Where is the project record after January 31st? Please provide the up-to-date records up through today. (Not merely
through February, as we are more than halfway through April already). It would be improper for Staff to approve the
modification on lots 5-8 without giving the public sufficient time to review the last few months of the record.

Of all of the ongoing problems with the public record, the biggest problem of all is the fact that the record is simply
completely absent from public view for months at a time. Staff's arbitrary rule of categorizing the record by “months”,
instead of weeks, and in single pages vs scrollable PDFs, only exacerbates this problem because it takes so much longer
for it to be uploaded and reviewed.

Very truly yours,

Dave



